
FWHA Annual Meeting – January 20, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
Meeting was opened on Zoom at 6:55 p.m. 
FWHA Board President Eric Fasse called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. 

Eleven households from the neighborhood were in attendance.

Eric began with introductions of board members. He reviewed the powers/responsibilities of the board 
and discussed the need for filling open board positions. 

Eric asked for volunteers for the board. The following homeowners submitted their names. They were 
accepted onto the board. 

• Larry Gittelman
• Don Guier (wants limited role/not officer)

Shelly covered the financials. Financial document is available upon request to any homeowner. She 
covered all expenses and perimeter fence/landscaping expenses in detail. Eric reiterated that the money 
reimbursed by the city for perimeter fence and landscaping work was used for like expenditures this 
year. 

Glenda and Oral  Long offered a word of thanks for the landscaping, wall staining, and fence work that 
was done. A beautification committee was formed this year (volunteers Subby Anzalone and Scott 
Solberg were mentioned), and they volunteered their time on landscaping to save money.  Shelly 
suggested that we reinstate our volunteer cleanup day with the incentive of an ice cream truck/Kona ice 
for those who participate. Kayli Bendlin offered that she and her husband would help with power 
washing of monument and perimeter. 

Eric opened the floor for additional topics. 

• Don Guier mentioned that the pillar/sod/rock work done in his backyard is not yet completed.
Eric will follow up with S&W.

Eric closed the meeting at 7:46 p.m. 


